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Registrations are now open for the ALANZ 1st Writing SIG Symposium which will be held on 30th August 

2024 at Te Herenga Waka – Victoria University of Wellington.  We have been fortunate to receive funding 

from ALANZ and Te Herenga Waka - Victoria University of Wellington, which allows us to offer free 

registration for all presenters that were members of ALANZ on 31st January 2024 as well as the first 

presenter of each accepted presentation for non-ALANZ members.   

Registration costs include lunch, morning tea and afternoon tea as well as a printed programme and 

attendance at all symposium sessions. 

Registration of ALANZ is currently free, so I would also encourage anyone who is interested to become a 

member of ALANZ before the symposium. 

Registration costs follow: 

 
ALANZ members  

(on 31st January 2024) 

Non-ALANZ members  

(on 31st January 2024) 

First presenter Free Free 

Subsequent presenter/s Free NZ$40 

Attendees NZ$40 NZ$40 

Notifications of abstract acceptance will be communicated no later than July 1st 2024. 

Registrations for presenters close on July 31st 2024. 

Registrations for attendees close on August 14th 2024. 



 

Unfortunately, we are unable to accept payment by credit card.  Payment can be made by bank transfer. 

Registrations are open for attendees now.  Please e-mail the symposium organizer to register 

(Rachael.ruegg@vuw.ac.nz). 

For further information please e-mail the symposium organizer: Rachael.ruegg@vuw.ac.nz 


